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______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

WESTGOLD RE-ENTERS ASX200 INDEX 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Westgold is pleased to advise that it will be re-entering the S&P All Australian 200 Index on 22 June 
2020. 
 
Westgold was previously in the index until June 2019 when it was removed due a reduction in its 
rolling market capitalisation.  The recovery enabling re-entry, 12 months later, validates the refocus of 
the organisation on its core Murchison assets and the efforts of its wonderful staff and stakeholders 
in its gold operations. 
 
Being a member of the ASX200 exposes Westgold to a much larger investment audience, appreciative 
of the groups status as a growing and purely Australian gold business. 
 


